
The Roseville United Methodist Church 
Welcomes You! 

 

 June 18th, 2017 

Go Together - Connecting others to the Power of Jesus Christ 
Learn Together - Growing in the Love of Jesus Christ 

Serve Together - Sharing the Gift of Jesus Christ 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
MOMENT OF PREPARATION                                                 CHOIR 
    
*OPENING SONGS                           “El Shaddai”                                   UMH #123 
                                        
                                                         “Freely, Freely”                                UMH #389 
 
                                                   “Surely the Presence”                           UMH #328 
 
OFFERING WITH SPECIAL MUSIC 

*SONG OF THANKS                                     UMH  #94 
                         “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”                  

        (Praise God, from whom all blessings flow; praise God, all  
creatures here below: Alleluia! Alleluia! Praise God, the source of all our gifts! Praise 

Jesus Christ, whose power uplifts! Praise the Spirit, Holy Spirit! Alleluia! Alleluia!  
Alleluia!) 

 
CHOIR 
 
CHILDREN’S MOMENT 
 

PRAYER                                       

 
SCRIPTURE    2 Kings 4:38-41 
 
Elisha returned to Gilgal and there was a famine in that region. While the 
company of the prophets was meeting with him, he said to his servant, “Put 
on the large pot and cook some stew for these prophets.” One of them went 
out into the fields to gather herbs and found a wild vine and picked as many 
of its gourds as his garment could hold. When he returned, he cut them up 
into the pot of stew, though no one knew what they were. The stew was 
poured out for the men, but as they began to eat it, they cried out, “Man of 
God, there is death in the pot!” And they could not eat it. Elisha said, “Get 
some flour.” He put it into the pot and said, “Serve it to the people to eat.” 
And there was nothing harmful in the pot.  

 
UMH - United Methodist Hymnal   

TFWS - The Faith We Sing 

 *Please stand if you are able. 
 



 
SERMON                                  There’s Death in the Pot  Gabe Ulrich        
      
*CLOSING  HYMN                        “Victory in Jesus”                             UMH #370 
                                   
*CLOSING WORDS 
 
*BIDING HYMN                “Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee”                  UMH #89 

                                                                           (Verse 1)             
 
 

 

Pastor Tim Parker  

Cell Phone: 570/404-5656  
Email: timothyryanparker@gmail.com 

Office Hours: MUMC - Mondays 9-1 RUMC - Thursdays 9-1  
Friday is Pastor Tim’s Sabbath. 

Roseville  U.M. Church 
4118 Route 549 
Mansfield, PA 16933 
(570) 549-3377 

7:45AM Contemporary Service 
11:00AM Traditional Service 

Parish Office 
(570) 549-3377 

7ÅÂÓÉÔÅȡ ×××ȢÓÈÁÒÉÎÇØȢÏÒÇ 
-5-#ȡ -ÁÉÎÅÓÂÕÒÇÕÍÃȢÏÒÇ 
25-#ȡ ×××ȢÒÏÓÅÖÉÌÌÅÕÍÃȢÏÒÇ 

       Weekly Income Goal:  $2,038.00 
 
       June 11, 2017:    $1,607.00 



MANSFIELD FOOD PANTRY  
The items needed for summer are boxed dinners and canned fruit.  

 

MERE CHRISTIANITY SMALL GROUP STUDY 
Starting every Wednesday night from June 28th - August 16th, beginning at 

6PM, we will be studying the basics of our faith and how we come to believe what 
we believe - via C.S. Lewis’ book “Mere Christianity”. This study will be taught 
by Pastor Tim and the interns. Books may cost up to $10/person. (June & July 

classes will be held at RUMC and all classes in August will be at MUMC). 
Please read the preface before our first gathering. If you need a copy of the book, 

see Pastor Tim.  

WILLIAMSPORT DISTRICT MINI CAMP 
Williamsport District Mini camp will be Sunday, July 2 through  

Wednesday, July 5 at His Thousand Hills Christian Camp and Retreat  
Center in Wellsboro, PA. Our theme this year is “Freedom in Christ”. We are  

currently recruiting volunteers for male and female overnight  
counselors.  Please contact Pastor Tim or Meghan for further information:  

admin@sharingx.org  

*DATE CHANGE* 
SAFE SANCTUARY TRAINING  

All persons that have contact with children (Bible school, after-school  
programs, Youth Group, etc.) are required to attend. The training will take 

place on Thursday, June 22nd from 6:30-8:30PM. 

NEEDS AT THE HOMELESS SHELTER 
The shelter has a need for some basic items which can be dropped off at the 
shelter in Whitneyville. Items requested are: razors, deodorant (for both men 

& women), toilet paper, paper towels, laundry soap, 
floor cleaner, tub & bath cleaner, dish soap, scrubber, 

coffee, sugar, creamer, milk, trash bags (tall & 55 GAL).  
Thank you for your support! 

 
DIRECTORY PHOTO OP 

Don’t miss your chance to have your picture in our Parish 
Directory! There will be a photo opportunity immediately 

following the Patriotic  
Service on Sunday, July 2nd at RUMC.  


